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In the words of former Chief Justice Barbara Madsen: "The elimination of the
LLLT license, which was created to address access to justice across income and
race, is a step backward in this critical work. It is not the time for closing the
doors to justice but, instead, for opening them wider".
 
Everyone should have access to affordable legal services and in some cases to
determine if a lawyer is actually needed.  It's important to keep this valuable service
working for every Washingtonian.  
 
Thank you,
 
Nancy Rasmussen
Burien WA
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